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From:

Sent: 24 February 2015 11:55

To: Planning Policy

Subject: Notice of Proposed Modifications to the Fareham Borough Local Plan Part 2: The 

Development Sites & Policies Plan

Concerning dmm22, DEVELOPMENT BRIEF FOR H7 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Since your last consultation period, you should be aware that a planning application, p/14/0341/fp, 
has been refused for the third time by the Secretary for State. ( January, 2015)  This application 
was for 2 houses at the end of Green Lane, SO31 9JJ, which are considered as part of H7 and 
were using Green Lane for access to the build.   
 
I have attached the Inspectors report on this in case Fareham Borough Council neglects to bring 
this forward at your meeting, as we feel that it is important in our case, that so far has been 
supported by yourselves, that H7 should have no access rights through Green Lane.   
 
http://www.fareham.gov.uk/downloadfiles/BPMS_PublicDocument_120248_114_20150130_1132
39.pdf 
 
Thank you. 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Lesley Stevens 
Co Chair, Green Lane Residents association 
 




